
City of Sterling 
 Street Lighting

Sterling, Illinois is located in          
Whiteside County and is home to 
14,782 Illinoians. Public street 
lighting is an essential need year 
round which is why the city of 
Sterling reached out to LED Rite 
when they chose make their street 
lighting more reliable and efficient.  
We provided them with 71 of our 
150 Watt LT LED Area Fixtures to 
replace their old  400 Watt HPS 
Fixtures. Their upgrade resulted in 
94,849 kWh of energy being 
reduced annually which translates 
to $9,485 saved every year.  Project Cost Breakdown 

Cost After 
Rebate

Incentive 
Rebate
Received

Estimated 
Return on 
Investment

$15,159 

$15,874 

1.67 Years 


